DATE:

September 27, 2008
TO:

State Milk Regulators and Dairy Industry Personnel
FROM:
Kathy Gombas, Chair, NCIMS HACCP Implementation Committee

SUBJECT:
NCIMS HACCP Audit Training, Kansas City, MO January 27-30, 2009

I am pleased to announce that the FDA, in concert with the NCIMS Dairy HACCP Implementation Committee will be conducting an NCIMS Dairy HACCP Auditing course in Kansas City, Missouri starting Tuesday, January 27, 2009 at 8:00 am and running through Friday, January 30 at noon.  The training will take place in the Westin Crown Center located at 1 East Pershing Road, Kansas City, Missouri  64108.  
A $50 registration fee will be collected to pay for food and beverage breaks.  This FDA and NCIMS-sponsored training is open to all interested individuals including state and FDA dairy regulators and the Grade “A” dairy industry.  The FDA State Training Branch has generously agreed to cover travel, hotel and meal costs (other than the registration fee) for up to 40 qualified state dairy regulators.

Please distribute this announcement to all appropriate personnel within your staff who have direct dairy plant inspection, auditing or rating responsibility.  Copies of the tentative agenda and registration form are attached along with this announcement.  All filled out registration forms are to be returned to George Dawson of FDA’s State Training Branch at George.Dawson@FDA.HHS.GOV.  Applications from state dairy agency personnel will be reviewed by the NCIMS HACCP Implementation Committee’s Training Subcommittee to evaluate eligibility for the travel, hotel and meal expense reimbursements from the State Training Branch.  Priority acceptance will be given to those applicants from states with existing NCIMS HACCP-listed plants and states with Grade “A” plants ready to start the process to receive an NCIMS HACCP listing. Total numbers of registrants from individual states may be limited to ensure space for those who have regulatory need for the training.  Any registrations received once all spaces are filled will be placed on a waiting list.  If space becomes available, registrants will be contacted and offered a seat in the order of priority based on the above considerations.   All applicants need to have successfully completed a basic training course in the applications of HACCP principles.  Please contact George Dawson (below), Allen Sayler (asayler@idfa.org) or myself (Kathy_Gombas@deanfoods.com) for more information on available basic HACCP training to meet these criteria.

Individuals identified for this course will receive further instructions via email after submittal of the registration form and are accepted to attend the course.  The registration forms should be completed electronically and emailed no later than December 1, 2008 to George Dawson at George.Dawson@FDA.HHS.GOV.  
